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                                                                    Dated : 18.08.2016
To

             Dr. V. P. Joy, I.A.S., 
             Central Provident Fund Commissioner
             Employees’ Provident Fund Organisation 
             New Delhi 

             Subject: Request for urgent intervention to prevent   
                           undue victimisation of Sh. Shyam Veer     
                           Tonk, Regional Provident Fund 
                           Commissioner-II – regarding. 

Respected Sir,

It is to solicit your kind attention on news item 

appeared on 17.08.2016 in national media about sacking of 

Sh. Shyam Veer Tonk, OSD to Minister for Labour & 

Employment and Regional Provident Fund Commissioner-II in 

EPFO and derogatory remarks against the Hon’ble CBT 

members and ministry officials regarding allegation of any foul 

play in approving Cadre-Restructuring. However, a 

clarification has been issued on above news item by the 

concerned media agency on 18.08.2016 which clearly reflects 

haste and lack of due diligence by the concerned media 

agency in publishing above news item on 17.08.2016.
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It appears from the news reports that above action has been initiated in consequence 

to written complaint by representative of Section Officers Association of EPFO. Sir, it is a 

common understanding that any Cadre-Restructuring proposal may bring some benefits to 

some section and even some loss to another section that may cause discontent among 

another section. However, solution lies in reconciling all aspirations in accordance with 

democratic principles and not in allegations and undue victimisation. Such incidents coupled 

with unparallel stagnation have potential to frustrate entire officers’ community thereby 

negatively affecting attainment of organisational goals. Deeply frustrated and demoralised 

officers’ community can't be expected to focus on attainment of organisational goals single 

mindedly.

Therefore, EPFOA convened emergency meeting this afternoon in 

PDDUNASS, New Delhi where unanimous resolution was passed condemning such conduct 

of office bearer of EPF Section Officers Association and hastened step taken by media in 

publishing news without verifying the facts. Any action to malign image of organization and 

its stake holders including Hon’ble CBT members and officer fraternity is completely 

unwarranted and seeks your kind urgent intervention to prevent victimisation of Sh. Shyam 

Veer Tonk, RPFC-II and harm to the reputation of EPFO & CBT.

The officers’ community would look for your confidence and expect an urgent 

intervention in this regard so as to dispel notions of any frustration and discontentment in the 

cadre.

Thanking You.

Yours Sincerely,

(Abhaya Nand Tiwari)
     Secretary General
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Hon’ble Members of Central Board of Trustees


